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27 June 2025 

Dear Parents, 

NSPCC 

The children looked amazing on Monday. We celebrated our individuality and talked about how special we 

all are during our assembly. Year 4 children helped by reading a poem with a repeating verse: 

You are special 

There’s no one quite like you 

You are unique 

There is only one of you 

Our school Bible verse teaches us that we are all loved, This is my commandment, that you love one 

another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12. 

I am thrilled to say that your donations raised £210.50 for the NSPCC. 

Reception Assembly 

This week the Reception Class shared their learning. They spoke confidently and shared the amazing 

science work they are currently doing. They wowed us with their scientific knowledge and vocabulary and 

entertained us with some lovely singing. They did a fantastic job. Many thanks to Miss King, Miss Cope, 

Miss Rudzite, Ms Heeney and Mrs Gleeson, our volunteer helper, for supporting the children to deliver such 

a well-polished performance. 

The school also attended Family Worship on Thursday where Reverend Sally drew our attention to the life 

of St Peter.  

The Junior Music Festival 

On Tuesday the children in Year 3 and Year 4 took part in the Bracknell, Windsor and Maidenhead Junior 

Music Festival at The Hexagon Theatre, Reading organised by the the Berkshire Music Trust.  The children 

have been learning for many months a large number of movie themed songs which made up this year’s 

programme. The day was hard work with a three hour rehearsal in the afternoon with the other thirteen 

participating schools. The children all rose to the challenge and the finished performance was incredible. This 

is an amazing opportunity to enable the children to perform as part of a much larger choir with a band. Some 

of the children were apprehensive when the auditorium was beginning to fill but they did a fantastic job. 

Many thanks to the staff and parents who made it all possible by supporting the learning of words and getting 

children to and from rehearsals. 
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TSSSA 

Thank you for all the great work the TSSSA do for the school. Without the amazing fund raising activities 

children would not have the resources they enjoy today.  

Tomorrow, please come and support the T-Fest themed Summer Fair. The weather is looking good and I am 

sure it will be a lovely event. If you are able to give, even a small amount of your time to support the many 

jobs that need doing, please do talk to your class representative or contact Abi Robins or Becky Evans. 

Attached to this newsletter is further information about the fair including the ongoing amazing SILENT 

AUCTION. Please see attached for further details. 

Pirates and Mermaids 

We are greatly looking forward to the Year 4 production next week;  02 July at 1.45pm and 03 July at 4.30pm. 

They will be performing ‘Pirates and Mermaids’. Please contact the school office if you would like to purchase 

a ticket. 

REMINDER: Please ensure that your child/ren have hats, sun cream and water in school. 

I look forward to seeing many of you at the Summer T-Fest Fair tomorrow. 

Finally, it is Year Two’s turn to share their Peek of the Week with us. Please take a look at the blogs on the 

website. 

Kind regards, 

 

Important Dates: 

28 June 2025 TSSSA Summer Fair - T-Fest – 11-45am to 3.30pm 

02 July 2025 1.45pm Year 4 Production 

03 July 2025 Year 1 to visit Whipsnade Zoo 

03 July 2025 4.30pm Year 4 Production 

10 July 2025 Move up morning for all children staying at school. Children will meet their 

new class teachers. 
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15 July 2025 French Assembly in school at 9am 

16 July 2025 Church Service at 2pm in St Stephen and St Agnes Church. A service of 

thanksgiving for Mrs Lovegrove- All are welcome 

19 July 2025 TSSSA Party in the Playground 

22 July 2025 Leavers’ Service, St Stephen and St Agnes Church at 2pm 

23 July 2025 Final Day of Term. School finishes at 3.15pm 

 


